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March 16, 2020

Jerome Scriptunas

Director of Quality Improvement and Technology
MonmouthCares CMO

185 State Route 36, Suite B-1

West Long Branch, NJ 07764

Dear Jerome:

On behalf of the New Jersey Association of Mental Health and Addiction Agencies
(NJAMHAA), I am delighted and honored to inform you that you have been selected to
receive the Quistanding Leader in Technology Innovation Award during our annual
Courage and Compassion Awards and Networking Reception. This event is always held
on the first day of our Annual Conference. To ensure everyone’s health and safety while
we are in the midst of the coronavirus crisis, we have rescheduled the conference from
April 23" and 24™ to July 9" and 10™, 2020.

We hope that you and your guests (you and one guest are complimentary) will be able to
join us on the evening of July 9" from 4:30 p.m. to 6:30 p.m. at Delta Hotels by Marriott
Woodbridge, 515 U.S. Highway 1 South, Iselin, New Jersey, 08830. Additional guests are
welcome to join us for $40 each. Please contact Julie Moy, Event Planner, at 609-838-
5888, ext. 218, or through e-mail at jmoy(@njamhaa.org, or me at ext. 292, or
dwentz@njamhaa.org, by June 1, 2020 to confirm your availability and to receive any
additional information you may need.

We strongly encourage you and your colleagues to participate in this conference. Please
see the enclosed program details and register online through www.njamhaa.org/events.

Congratulations again on this well-deserved recognition! I look forward to sharing your
achievements and the meaningful impact you have on the lives of individuals you serve,
as well as on your staff and on the Rescue Mission of Trenton overall, during this special
event.

With warmest regards,
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Debra L. Wentz, PhD
President and Chief Executive Officer

cc: Kathy Collins, LCSW, Executive Director
Dr. Mark Kruszczynski, Research Scientist, DMHAS
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